
Madden Elementary PTO 
Pumpkin Penny War 

October 21 - 25, 2019 
Put your spare change toward a great cause.   All proceeds from our penny war 
fundraiser will go to support school field trips and programs at Madden Elementary. 

Pennies are “positive.” Here’s how it works:  
• Containers are located in the cafeteria during all lunch periods. 
• Each penny counts as one positive point for YOUR grade level 
• Each silver coin counts as negative points for OTHER grade levels. For 

Example, dropping a quarter in another grade level’s bucket takes 25 points from 
their total. 

• Beginning at 9:00 a.m. on October 25th, all change/points will be tallied and the 
grade level with the most points will win a prize. 

Start saving your change—it can make a big difference! 

 


